
  

 

 

   Communiqué 
 
 

BACECA GUIDELINE FOR EMPLOYEES OF THE CONSTRUCTION 

SECTOR RESUMING WORKS AFTER THE CONFINEMENT 

 
The Building and Civil Engineering Contractors Association (BACECA), 

has issued a Guideline for Employees of the Construction Sector who 

would be resuming work soon after the confinement. 

 

The Guideline highlights a series of measures which need to be 

implemented to ensure the Safety and Health of employees of the 

construction sector. The measures proposed is not exhaustive and not 

applicable in all circumstances. However, it is an interesting and 

relevant document to the stakeholders of the construction industry 

and can be particularly useful to many of them. 

 

The Guideline and its Annexes can be consulted at the links below: 

 
Guideline Procedure For Resuming Work Post COVID19 

Annex 1 Health Declaration Form 

Annex 2 Toolbox Talk 

Annex 3 Client Disclosure Form 

 

  

 

https://www.cidb.mu/wp-content/uploads/2020/05/Guideline-Procedure-For-Resuming-Work-Post-COVID19.pdf
https://www.cidb.mu/wp-content/uploads/2020/05/Annex-1-Health-Declaration-Form.pdf
https://www.cidb.mu/wp-content/uploads/2020/05/Annex-2-Toolbox-Talk.pdf
https://www.cidb.mu/wp-content/uploads/2020/05/Annex-3-Client-Disclosure-Form.pdf

